
CLES It’s Academic 2025 -2026! 
The It's Academic Club at CLES is where students participate in Quizbowl and History 
Bowl tournaments and practices. Quizbowl is an academic competition where students 
are asked questions from all academic subjects and have to buzz in faster than the 
other players. Points are awarded for responding with the correct answer (much like the 
TV show "Jeopardy!"). This club promotes improving children's knowledge of academic 
facts, self-confidence, teamwork, and is a lot of fun! Our teams compete in several 
tournaments throughout the school year. During the next school  year,  the NATIONAL 
ACADEMIC CHAMPIONSHIP will again be held in Orlando! This past school year, 
many of our students competed in the National History Bee and Bowl, Geography Bee 
and Bowl, and USABB Bee and Bowl in Orlando against the top players in the country 
and received trophies for their high placement! One student was even first in the Nation! 
 
The club meets for  practices at Centennial High School on Tuesday afternoons 
from 4:30 – 5:45 pm starting September 9th. Students are not required to attend 
tournaments if they choose not to do so. Parents must bring their child into the 
designated classroom and pick their child up there promptly at 545 pm. Students may 
not be picked up and dropped off at the curb. The first practice will be Tuesday, 
September 9, 2025.   

For more information about the CLES It’s Academic Club 
and to sign up, please visit: 

 https://sites.google.com/view/clesitsacademic/home   
If your child wants to participate  in the CLES It’s Academic Club during the 2024-2025 
school year, please fill out the link below before September 2nd. 
 

If your child participated last year you have already received 
the registration link in an email.  Please do not sign up twice. 
 
REGISTRATION FOR CLES IT’S ACADEMIC FOR 2025-2026 
 
There will be a mandatory parent meeting on the following dates (choose one): 

●​ Tuesday, September 16th @ Centennial High School from 4:30 – 5:30 (during the 
second  practice) I strongly urge you to have one parent attend. 

 If you have any questions, please send an email to Clesitsac@gmail.com.  
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